
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

October 19th, 2016 
 

    The students saw a presentation about 

bullying today. Feel free to continue the 

conversation of treating others the way we 

would like to be treated.  

     The students looked great in their pink! 

Thanks to all the students and their families 

for making contributions. Our class alone 

collected $72!  

    This Friday, the 5th graders are presenting 

a play about the life of St. Viator during our 

all-school mass.  Mass will be at 9:30 am. 

Please join us! 

     The 5th graders just took their 

Science test today. Students should 

be making test corrections after 

every test that they get back. Next 

we will be talking about how 

humans affect their environment.  

     In Religion students are learning 

about Jesus as the Son of God and 

the role he played on Earth. 

Students should make sure to keep 

up with handwriting pages.  

We will continue to have D.A.R.E. 

every Thursday. Officer Ramos 

assigned three different pages for 

homework: pg 2, pg 31, and the top 

four definitions on pg 37. She will 

check it tomorrow.  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming 
tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language 

Arts 

 Social Studies 

Geo quiz 2 on 

Mon or Tues 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

The children are wrapping up 

chapter 2 in math. There was 

some confusion regarding what 

was included on today's math 

quiz.  We did cover section 9.1 in 

class.  Although examples in the 

book included fractions, we 

studied line plots as a type of 

graph only using whole number 

examples.  We will not always be 

completing the chapters in 

succession so I will modify what 

is in the text from time to 

time.  Thank you to the parents 

who reached out with questions.   
 

The students finished 

and presented their 

Native American 

village models. They 

will have Geo 2 

quiz on 

Monday or Tuesday. 

They are now 

beginning Chapter 

3.   

Spelling test Lesson 8 was returned.  

Spelling test Lesson 9 will be on Friday. The 

students took the sentence test this 

week. The next grammar unit will 

concentrate on identifying and using nouns 

and adjectives.  The students will begin an 

expository writing project, in class, this 

week.  Small groups will create, and 

advertise, a new sensational candy, just in 

time for Halloween. Spelling lesson is due 

tomorrow: test is Friday.  They continue on 

the conclusion of their narrative rough 

draft.  
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 


